
Janet Lee Elementary Parent Council Meeting 
 

Attendance Attendees:  
Laura, Amanda, John Gris, Tanya Dawdy, Christina, Ken, Yousef, Joel 
Gunell, Lindsay 

Call to order 6:30 pm 
Welcome and introductions – welcome to Ken and Yousef 

Principal’s report – Mr. 
Gris  

Protocols Update – masks, hand washing, distancing, etc 
School Dress Update 

- Recent update to board policy, you can find more information on 
the website 

Spirit Wear  
- Mr Gunell is coordinating with a local company to offer Spirit Wear 
- There is an option for fundraising – group is on board and in 

agreement with moving forward as a fundraiser for the purpose of 
purchasing new School Jerseys  

Facilities Update 
- New windows and external doors this year  
- prep work will occur through the school year, work will likely occur 

over the summer 
- Front door accessibility has been brought to their attention and 

will be addressed 
Program Update 

- STUDENT COUNCIL – Grade 6-8 will begin shortly 
- Systems Staff – reading specialist will be coming to the school (will 

typically support the teachers and further develop teaching 
strategies in order to further develop the skills for the students 
who may be struggling 

- Child and Youth Counselor – speaking with grade 6-8 classes focus 
will be on social media safety and healthy relationships  

Fundraising Plans; 
Mr Gris needs to submit the plan for this school year by the end of this 
month 

1. Spirit Wear will be one fundraiser 
2. Lindsay will look into the options for the “Big Box of Cards” – 

Lindsay will email them to determine next steps 
Consideration is being given for the purchase of; 

1. Additional ipads 
2. Forest of Reading (1 set per class = $2500, 1 set per grade = $1400, 

1-2 sets per class; K-2 – 1 per class; 3-8 – 2 sets per class $3600) 
3. Cross Country Bussing 

Scholastic Book Orders – Mrs Dawdy and Mr Gris will raise this with 
teachers and share the information. It will be shared with those classrooms 
who’s teachers have an interest 
Rural Schools Rep  

- Lindsay will be the Rural School Rep 
 
 



From Last time Canadian Flag has been replaced  
Garden Club had final fall clean up 

New Business Kinder space – play ground –  
What happened with the funds/grant for the kinder space? 
John will ask Ms McLean and Mrs Hart 
It is understood that the “re-development” started but did not finish 

– There is a drainage problem that may have exceeded the budget 
that had been allotted 

– Janet Lee has a new Facilities Manager, Mr Gris will follow up 
regarding next steps  

 
Voting members – Ken and Christina both expressed an interest in 
becoming voting members – all in agreement  

Upcoming Days of 
Importance  

Halloween – the board has offered some guidelines 
Individual teachers will decide what will happen within their classrooms 
 
Remembrance Day – November 11 – there will be a virtual assembly from 
10:45 – 11:15 

Adjournment 7:25pm 

 


